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 ​HELP KEEP OUR 
CHILDREN SAFE, PLEASE 

CLOSE THE GATE! 
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✿ ​Congratulations Mrs. Thompson! ​✿ 
 Mrs. Thompson has had a lifelong career 
working with young children and has 
been a vital part of our center for a long 
time. Each and every day she goes above 
and beyond with the children, their 
families, and fellow teachers. Her efforts 
have been recognized by Berkeley County 
First Steps and they have awarded her 
this very deserving award. We are so 
proud of her and we are sure you are too! 
Please be sure to congratulate her on her 
award! Thank you for trusting her to work 
with your children. 

 

 ​Important Dates  
✰ ​Our weekends begin on 
Friday at 5pm 

✰ July 3rd is Water Day! ​☀ 
✰ We will be closed on July 4th 

✺ 
✰ July 27th is our End of the 

School Year Celebration! ​☺ 
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